

BOARD MEETING PUBLIC COMMENT POLICY Established by the HARP Authority Board of Directors February 1, 2012

The following are the Policy Guidelines for Pueblo County residents wishing to address the HARP Authority Board of Directors at the HARP Regular meeting. Citizens need to contact the HARP Authority Office no later than the Friday prior to the regularly scheduled meeting to advice staff to be scheduled to attend a meeting. Citizens are to observe the following guidelines:

- 1) The HARP Authority welcomes comments from the residents of the Pueblo Community regarding issues related to the Historic Arkansas Riverwalk of Pueblo.
- 2) During each meeting of the HARP Authority Board of Directors, the Board shall schedule time for Residents of the Community to address members of the Board.
- 3) Pueblo Community residents wishing to address the Board of directors will be allowed a fiveminute presentation.
- 4) The Board may limit the maximum number of individuals addressing the Board at each meeting, but shall not limit the number to less than three.
- 5) All residents are urged to state their comments/concern and list possible solutions.
- 6) Insults/or accusation directed toward specific HARP Board members and/or HARP personnel will not be tolerated, and will result in immediate termination of the speakers privilege to address the board.